The WAO Public School Education Foundation met on November 13<sup>th</sup> in the WAO HS Library. Members present were Carol Anderson, Ellen Strickler, Carol Sedgeman, Dewey Swanson, Russell Miller and Pam Jubie. Sally Roller joined the meeting for a short time via cellphone. Some highlights from the meeting are:

- \* The cookbook project is nearing completion. We ordered \$1,000. They are to be here by December 7th. They will be available for purchase immediately for \$15.00.
- \* The American Education Week luncheon was hosted by the Foundation for All School Personnel on the 13<sup>th</sup>. Carol Sedgeman, Ellen Strickler, and Carol Anderson prepared and served it.
- \* We will again fund the 2019 WAO Spelling Bee.
- \* Plans are moving along for the All School Reunion in July. There will be a 4 page insert in the fall "Connections" that will be out shortly after Thanksgiving.
- Approval was given for additional funding to the WAOHS Science Department for a stream table. The majority of the funding was a designated science donation.

- The Annual Baked Potato/Salad Bar Supper will be on January 7<sup>th</sup>. This is the night of the Storm/Ponies BBB Game.
- \* Letters have been mailed to all 2018 scholarship recipients and those with renewable scholarships to inform them when they must have their paperwork submitted. This needs to be submitted before the checks can be written.
- \* The January meeting will be on January 16<sup>th</sup> at 5:30 in the WAO HS Library.